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Planning for Intensification Background Report  

 
On April 18, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision: 

1. Council direct staff to proceed with consultation on the following as outlined in this 

report and the attachments as part of the Regional Municipal Comprehensive Review: 

 draft intensification framework 

 draft major transit station area delineations and minimum density targets 

 draft additional strategic growth area delineations and minimum density targets 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report and attachments to the Ministry of Municipal 

Affairs and Housing and the Clerks of the local municipalities.  
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